
 

From: elisa.conti@caa-mna.sm <elisa.conti@caa-mna.sm>  
Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2025 12:37 PM 
To: Ivo Tolga <Ivo.Tolga@transpordiamet.ee>; info transpordiamet <info@transpordiamet.ee> 
Cc: 'Operations CAA' <operations@caa-mna.sm>; 'Veronica Polini' <vpolini@smar.aero>; 'Operations SMAR' 
<operations@smar.aero> 
Subject: Bell 505, MSN 65600 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am wriƟng from the Civil AviaƟon Authority of the Republic of San Marino.  
 
Reference is made to helicopter Bell 505, MSN 65600, whose non registraƟon confirmaƟon is aƩached and was 
sent to you by TCCA.   
 
Would you be so kind to confirm us that the menƟoned helicopter has never entered on your aircraŌ registry?  
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperaƟon. 
 
Best regards,  
 
Elisa Conti  
Licensing & Administrative Officer 
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